
No School on Friday, March 8th (Teacher Professional Learning Day)

EASTER BREAK - March 29 - April 1
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www.westglen.ca

Parent Teacher Conferences
Parent Teacher Student Conferences will
be on March 19th and March 21st. from
3:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

You can book with your student’s teachers
by going to
https://www.westglen.ca/bookings.

Please visit our website for up-to-date calendars, 
staff directories, school information and YES Team Programs.

“Promise me, you will always see the good in every child.”
Linda Pothier

Pizza King Lunch - March 21st
Pizza King pizza is for lunch this month
on March 21st. The deadline to order on
Student QuickPay is March 14th
by 12:00 p.m.

YES Program Updates
Please visit the calendar on westglen.ca
for current updates regarding the YES
program with Ms. Monica.

Badminton at Westglen
Yahoo, BADMINTON season is going to get
started at Westglen this week! All students
will be participating in Badminton during PE
classes. They will also have the opportunity to
come and play during lunch recess and after
school. The school has badminton racquets
to use during PE classes, however if your
student wishes to join our extracurricular
activities during lunch or after school, they
will need their own. Racquets can be
purchased at WalMart, Canadian Tire or most
sports stores. Racquets costing over $30.00
will be better than the ones the school has to
offer for PE classes.

WESTGLEN School will also be offering
racquets for sale through our equipment
supplier. They will be available for purchase
on Student QuickPay until Friday, March 8th
at 8 a.m. Please see the attached poster for
racquet options.

A schedule will be announced and posted
for extracurricular badminton at a later time.
If you have questions please email Mrs.
Heistad at cheistad@cesd73.ca

Thank you
 A big thank you to Mrs. Karyn Garrett-
Canuel for helping us arrange our
kitchens in the Home Ec. room!

Thank you to Dairy Queen for providing
extra lunches for a few lucky students.

https://www.westglen.ca/bookings
https://www.studentquickpay.com/chinook/







